CHRISTIAN AID IN COVE 2013

Christian Aid Week is coming up... from 12-18 May. We hope to have our
coffee stall outside the shops. Look out for posters round Cove of other
events which we will put on-line too under Christian Aid in Scotland.

This year we will hear some great examples of how the money you donate
is being used to help our partners in countries like Bolivia, Kenya and
Zimbabwe; they are moving from mere surviving to the road to thriving !
That’s good news!

A message from Kathy Galloway, head of Christian Aid in Scotland;-
“ During 2013, Christian Aid will be playing a major role in a nationwide
campaign against hunger, to be known as the IF Campaign :- Enough
Food for Everyone IF.....This movement, involving many international
development agencies, churches and people of goodwill around the
country, believes that hunger, in a world which has enough food for
everyone, is a scandal, and must be challenged. Christian Aid Week is
a central part of our commitment to overcoming poverty and ending the
agony of hunger, and your efforts will be at its heart.”

Looking forward to how we in Cove can have our part in this.




